
 
 
 
 

October 28, 2022 
 

**Public Notice** 
Boil Water Advisory has been 

lifted 
 

The boil water order that was put in place has 
now been lifted. As a result, it is no longer 

necessary to boil your drinking water. 
 

We thank you for your patience and apologize 
for the inconvenience! 
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